P.O BOX 404, Anibare District, Republic of Nauru
E-mail : nfdc.nauru@gmail.com / +63 47 250 3152
Nauru Fisheries Development Corporation

FOR ISSF CONSERVATION MEASURE 3.1(c)
Prohibition of Transactions with Companies without a Public Policy Prohibiting
Shark Finning

NAURU FISHERIES DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION does not permit aboard its vessels the practice of shark
finning, which is defined as the removal and retention of any shark fins while discarding the remainder of the
shark at sea and requires that all shark are, if retained, stored and landed with fins naturally attached

For the purpose of this measure the following fins naturally attached definition from the MSC 3.0 standard will
be used: “[A policy that requires] all retained sharks to be landed with their fins still attached to the carcass by
prohibiting the removal of shark fins on board vessels as well as the prohibition of retaining onboard,
transshipping or landing removed shark fins.”

List of vessels managed under NAURU FISHERIES DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION:

NAOERO SUN

NAOERO STAR

This policy was adopted on 1st April 2024.
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